"I thank God every day in my remembrance of you" (Philippians 1:3).
Dear family in Christ,

Just a quick note to say "thank you!" for your continued generosity in your prayers,
support, encouragement, and financial giving during this very difficult time. | know
for a lot of us our financial gifts are even more sacrificial and made out of love
especially during this time of financial uncertainty. | have been so moved everyday
going through the mail and seeing your offerings that come through the office mail
slot to see your amazing support for this parish, our family. Thanks to all of you who
have recently signed on to eGiving too. | humbly ask for your continued generosity
and support in these days and weeks ahead. | know | don't say it nearly enough, but
"thank you to you all!" | love you all so much and | miss you all and am praying for
you daily!

Peace of Christ!

Fr. Dan



